
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  April 25, 2016      
 
RE: 31416 5th Street-Staples Avenue ROW  
         (permit application # T16-7940) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) African Tulip 
tree.  A site inspection was done on April 22, 2016 and documented the 
following: 

     Tree Species: African Tulip (Spathodea campanulata)                 

                    African Tulip 



 



 



 
 

 



 
 
NOTE:  Property owner submitted an application to remove several trees on 
his property.  He plans to replace the existing fence and re-landscape the 
property.  During review of the application it was determined that the City 
is on City property.  The property owner has agreed to pay for the removal 
of the tree and be responsible for the replacements. The large Gumbo 
Limbo tree is to remain. 
 
Diameter: 22.9”  
Location: 60% (close to property line and native canopy tree)    
Species:  50% (not on protected or not protected tree list)  
Condition: 50% (fair to poor, decay in the canopy and in one major trunk.)  
Total Average Value = 53%  
Value x Diameter = 12 replacement caliper inches 
 
 
 
   



Recommendation:  Recommend 
approval of the removal of one (1) 
African Tulip tree at 1416 5th Street-
Staples Avenue ROW to be replaced 
with 12 caliper inches of dicot or fruit 
trees from approved list, FL#1, to be 
planted on site. 
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